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October 29, 2013 

 

Dear Family,  

 

Our first trip last week to World Café Live was a great success.  Our class was a good audience and behaved 

well on the bus.   

 

Our next field trip to Water Works and Philadelphia Museum of Art is this Thursday, October 31.  Please be 

sure our fourth grader: 

 arrives on time-we will depart as soon as the buses arrive.   

 dresses appropriately- lots of walking, so wear sneakers.  Students may dress down in fall colors or 

wear school uniform.  

 brings a healthy lunch in a labeled bag.  

 

I ask that you speak with your child about following the trip guidelines to ensure another successful experience.   

1) Follow directions the first time. 

2) Do not touch, unless directed. 

3) Use quiet voices. 

4) Be appreciative.  

I am grateful for your support! We have several other trips planned, so please let me know if you are interested 

in chaperoning in the future.  I’d like to give all students the opportunity to bring a loved one to share in a fourth 

grade experience.   

 

Sincerely, Mrs. Bustamante 

 

Reminders: 

November 5-6:   No school, professional development days 

November 11:   No school, Veterans Day 

November 15:   Field trip-Wagner Free Institute of Science  

November 28-29:   No school, Thanksgiving break 

December 4-6:   Report Card conferences (1/2 days) 

December 5:    Evening Report Card conferences 

December 16:    Field trip- Philadelphia’s Magic Gardens 

December 24-January 1:  No school, winter break 

 


